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Five Candidates Vie for Three North Metro Fire Board Positions 
Absentee ballots now available; Election to be held on May 3  

 
 
Northglenn/Broomfield, CO – Five candidates are running this spring to fill three board of director 
positions for North Metro Fire Rescue District.  
 
The candidates running to fill the three board positions are:  

• Fredrick Rye Nason of Broomfield 
• Jenni M. Murphy of Northglenn 
• Tim Long of Northglenn 
• John M. Abboud of Broomfield  
• Jon R. Rob Shively of Broomfield 

 
The election will be held on May 3, 2016, and all elected board members will serve the District at large 
for a 4-year term. Board members are responsible for overseeing North Metro Fire’s annual budget and 
guiding District policies. The board usually meets the third Tuesday of every month at 5 p.m., with a few 
additional meetings held during the year for specific purposes.   
 
Voting information 
For those wishing to vote by absentee ballot, applications are currently available to be picked up Monday 
through Friday from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. at North Metro Headquarters located at 101 Spader Way, 
Broomfield, Colorado 80020.  Absentee ballots will be mailed to applicants on April 4 or within 72 hours 
of receipt of the application.  If requesting an absentee ballot by mail, applications must be received at the 
Headquarters location in Broomfield by the close of business on April 29. Absentee ballot voters must 
have their ballots in to North Metro Headquarters by 7p.m. on May 3.  
 
In lieu of absentee voting, all residents may choose to vote in person on the day of the election by going 
to a voting location on May 3 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. to cast their vote.  
 

-more- 



Voting locations 
• North Metro Fire Headquarters, 101 Spader Way, Broomfield 
• North Metro Fire Station 62, 10550 Huron Street, Northglenn 
• North Metro Fire Station 64, 13515 Lowell Boulevard, Broomfield 

 
For additional information on the election, visit North Metro Fire’s website at www.northmetrofire.org, or 
contact Designated Election Official Heather Brown at (303) 452-9910 or hbrown@northmetrofire.org.  
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